
From: Daniel Gillis
To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: Roosevelt Park
Date: Monday, May 22, 2023 10:35:53 AM

Good Morning,

I’m emailing today in support of artificial turf at Roosevelt Park. I’m a life long resident of Malden who currently
resides at 25 Presley St. I have played football in Pop Warner and practiced at Roosevelt, and was also a former
student of the Salemwood School. The grass was a continuous problem after a slight rain with the drainage issue.
Artificial turf is the no brainer answer for local  sports, and recess during school hours. After all, the park is there to
benefit the youth of the city in more ways than one. Please consider the majority of Malden residents who agree
with me that this is the best option for Malden.

Thank you for your time,

Danny Gillis

Sent from my iPhone
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